
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with our weekly message for the week of June 

19th.   

School Supplies 2023-2024: 

Every child is expected to pay a school supply fee of $50. You can now pay next 

year’s fee online at https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/ . Follow the link in the 

email message or look for the school cash online tab on our school website or 

by stopping into the school office. If you pay this fee by September 30th, you will 

be entered into a draw for a $50 gift card!  

Library – All library books must be returned to the school before the end of the 

school year. Lost book notices will continue to go home with students this 

coming week with the cost of the book replacement should books not be 

returned. Please look around your house and in bookbags for library books that 

must be returned.  

June Canteens – We will be having our school canteen open this week. Our 

feature item of the month is Chapman’s ice cream cups for $2. We will have 

chocolate, vanilla, and sorbet available. We will also have our regular line-up of 

canteen items available. Purchasing days are: 

 

June 20th – Kindergarten and Grade 1 

June 21st – Grade 2 and Grade 3 

June 22nd – Grade 4 and Grade 5 

School Fun Day - I would like to take this opportunity to thank our Home and 

School association and the many volunteers that gave of their time to make our 

school fun day a success. The students had a wonderful time! 

Upcoming Dates: 

Duck Cove Tennis – Many of our classes will be learning all about tennis this 

week with the Duck Cove Tennis association.  

June 20th – Grade 5 Fun day – Grade 5 families please send in the $10 fee as 

soon as possible. 

June 21st – IPP Popsicle Day – all students will be receiving popsicles from our 

PALS at Irving Pulp and Paper.  

June 23rd – Last day of school. Report cards will be issued to students. 
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 This will be my last weekly message until our start-up to the 2023-2024 school 

year in August. Thank you for your support throughout the year. Seaside Park 

Elementary School is a wonderful place for our students to learn and grow. I look 

forward to continuing our great work, together, next year. Wishing all of you a 

safe and happy summer.  

 


